
Dear Students, 

 

Thank you for a wonderful year.  You have all shown great improvement in your writing.  It has been a 

pleasure teaching you and watching you grow intellectually.  For this week’s homework, please write 

one paragraph explaining a difficult lesson you have learned in life.  Last week’s homework was to 

simply write down the lesson you learned (ex: honesty is the best policy, good things come to those who 

wait, etc.).  For this week, I want you to expand on that assignment and explain how it is you learned 

your lesson.  If your lesson was “honesty is the best policy,” maybe you learned that lesson by being 

dishonest and getting in trouble.  DO NOT ALL WRITE ABOUT THAT EXAMPLE. Andrew wrote that down 

as his lesson, only he can use that.  We will talk about them in class.   

I look forward to seeing you all for the final class.  We will attend the closing ceremony together.  If you 

have any questions regarding the last day, please do not hesitate to email me or Marina.   

ADVANCED ENGLISH CLASSES A & B begin at 11:05.  This will be 

a combined class! 

 


